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During the debate following my statement to the House on 23 March I undertook to
write to you regarding the Serious Organised Crime Agency (SOCA) report into the
use of cloned British passports in the alleged murder of Mahmud al-Mabhuh in
Dubai on 19 January.

I can confirm that the Home Office has shared the SOCA report with both the
Identity and Passport Service (IPS) and the UK Border Agency (UKBA).

I am placing a copy of this letter in the Library of the House.
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